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Paul Adams to transition to  

Non-Executive Director 
 

Kalamazoo Resources Limited (ASX: KZR) (“Kalamazoo” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that 
Paul Adams will be returning to a Non-Executive Director role with Kalamazoo effective 1 July 2024.   
 
Since mid 2020 Paul has been in an Executive Director role leading Kalamazoo’s exploration efforts at the 
Ashburton Gold Project with great success.  The Ashburton Gold Project is currently subject to an Option 
to Acquire agreement with De Grey Mining (ASX: DEG)1.   
 
Paul recently accepted a new role as Managing Director of Kali Metals Limited (ASX: KM1) (“Kali Metals”) 
effective 1 July 20242 and will transition to a Non-Executive Director role at Kalamazoo at the same time.  
Kalamazoo is a significant shareholder of Kali Metals and retains a 20.2% shareholding following its 
successful listing on the ASX in early 2024. 
 

This announcement has been approved for release to the ASX by Luke Reinehr, Chairman, Kalamazoo 

Resources Limited. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Luke Reinehr 
Executive Chairman 
luke.reinehr@kzr.com.au 

Ben Creagh 
Media & Investor Relations 
benc@nwrcommunications.com.au 

 

 
1 ASX: KZR 6 February 2024 
2 ASX: KM1 21 May 2024 


